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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

C. Falls (dragonladyryuzaki@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message 
<automail@knowwho.com> 
Monday, November 16, 2020 9:56 AM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC 

Dear Commissioner Art Graham, 

l?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club. 

I support solar, however, I do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like 
Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves. 
Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate 
increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy. 

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are 
paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations. 

Sincerely, 

C. Falls 
2131 NE 126th Ct 
Williston, FL 32696 
dragonladyryuzaki@gmail.com 
(352) 486-2386 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Florida 
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Leighanne Boone at Sierra Club Florida Chapter at 
leighanne.boone@gmail.com or (415) 977-5500. 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Valerie Tarrant (vtarrant@verizon.net) Sent You ~ Personal Message 
<automail@knowwho.com> 
Monday, November 16, 2020 9:55 AM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC 

Dear Commissioner Art Graham, 

Florida is filled with seniors living on fixed incomes and workers making less than $8 an hour. We've had to pay for a 
useless power plant (Duke's responsibility.) STOP DUKE FROM RIPPING-OFF FLORIDIANS!! 

l?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club. 

I support solar, however, I do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like 
Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves. 
Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate 
increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy. 

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are 
paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations. 

Sincerely, 

Valerie Tarrant 
1306 5th Ter NW 
Largo, FL 33770 
vtarrant@verizon.net 
(770) 842-1208 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Florida 
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Leighanne Boone at Sierra Club Florida Chapter at 
leighanne.boone@gmail.com or (415) 977-5500. 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Patricia Mcdonald (patmcdonald@cfl.rr.com) Sent You a Personal Message 
<automail@knowwho.com> 
Sunday, November 15, 2020 7:49 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC 

Dear Commissioner Art Graham, 

l?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club. 

I support solar, however, I do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like 
Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves. 
Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate 
increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy. 

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are 
paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations. 

Sincerely, 

Patricia Mcdonald 
2348 Summerfield Rd 
Winter Park, FL 32792 
patmcdonald@cfl. rr. com 
(407) 539-3025 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Florida 
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Leighanne Boone at Sierra Club Florida Chapter at 
leighanne.boone@gmail.com or (415) 977-5500. 

1 



From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Eric W. Wallens (ericwallens@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message 
<automail@knowwho.com> 
Monday, November 16, 2020 9:43 AM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC 

Dear Commissioner Art Graham, 

We have solar panels and are very glad we installed them. However, we paid for them. Please deny the Clean Energy 
Connection program for large corporations. Thank you. 

l?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club. 

I support solar, however, I do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like 
Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves. 
Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate 
increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy. 

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are 
paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations. 

Sincerely, 

Eric W. Wallens 
720 16th Ave NE 
St Petersburg, FL 33704 
ericwallens@gmail.com 
(404) 888-0820 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Florida 
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Leighanne Boone at Sierra Club Florida Chapter at 
leighanne.boone@gmail.com or (415) 977-5500. 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Christine Reeder (coralprescott@hotmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message 
<automail@knowwho.com> 
Sunday, November 15, 2020 10:37 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC 

Dear Commissioner Art Graham, 

l?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club. 

I support solar, however, I do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like 
Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves. 
Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate 
increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy. 

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are 
paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations. 

Sincerely, 

Christine Reeder 
4003 Barbarossa Ave 
Sebring, FL 33872 
coral prescott@hotmail .com 
(863) 414-7398 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Florida 
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Leighanne Boone at Sierra Club Florida Chapter at 
leighanne.boone@gmail.com or (415) 977-5500. 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Burt Binner (burtbinner@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message 
<automail@knowwho.com> 
Sunday, November 15, 2020 7:37 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC 

Dear Commissioner Art Graham, 

Duke's plan is not a good idea for regular customers. There are a lot of us, and we are watching what you are doing. 

l?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club. 

I support solar, however, I do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like 
Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves. 
Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate 
increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy. 

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are 
paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations. 

Sincerely, 

Burt Binner 
14810 Rue De Bayonne Apt 4F 
Clearwater, FL 33762 
burtbinner@gmail.com 
(727) 573-3343 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Florida 
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Leighanne Boone at Sierra Club Florida Chapter at 
leighanne.boone@gmail.com or (415) 977-5500. 
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From: Sonia Hernandez (hernan.sonia77@yahoo.com) Sent You a Personal Message 
<automail@knowwho.com> 

Sent: 
To: 

Monday, November 16, 2020 9:38 AM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 

Subject: PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC 

Dear Commissioner Art Graham, 

Big corporations should not be given privileges . 

l?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club. 

I support solar, however, I do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like 
Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves. 
Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate 
increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy. 

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are 
paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations. 

Sincerely, 

Sonia Hernandez 
2902 Imperial Palm Dr 
Largo, FL 33771 
hernan.sonia77@yahoo.com 
(727) 258-4260 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Florida 
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Leighanne Boone at Sierra Club Florida Chapter at 
leighanne.boone@gmail.com or (415) 977-5500. 
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From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Diane Lohr (lohrd3@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message <automail@knowwho.com> 
Monday, November 16, 2020 9:36 AM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC 

Dear Commissioner Art Graham, 

l?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club. 

I support solar, however, J do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like 
Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves. 
Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate 
increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy. 

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are 
paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations. 

Sincerely, 

Diane Lohr 
7665 Sun Island Dr S Apt 303 
South Pasadena, FL 33707 
lohrd3@gmail.com 
(727) 599-9885 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Florida 
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Leighanne Boone at Sierra Club Florida Chapter at 
leighanne.boone@gmail.com or (415) 977-5500. 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Knox Bagwell (knoxberries@msn.com) Sent You a Personal Message 
<automail@knowwho.com> 
Sunday, November 15, 2020 7:28 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC 

Dear Commissioner Art Graham, 

This is just one of millions of reasons for the continual influence on government polices that bought about and continues 
furthering the gap between the haves and have nots. 

l?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club. 

I support solar, however, I do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like 
Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves. 
Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate 
increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy. 

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are 
paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations. 

Sincerely, 

Knox Bagwell 
144 Kinsey Rd 
Crawfordville, FL 32327 
knoxberries@msn.com 
(850) 926-5478 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Florida 
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Leighanne Boone at Sierra Club Florida Chapter at 
leighanne.boone@gmail.com or (415) 977-5500. 
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From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Sid Snider (snidersid@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message <automail@knowwho.com> 
Sunday, November 15, 2020 4:26 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC 

Dear Commissioner Art Graham, 

l?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club. 

I support solar, however, I do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like 
Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves. 
Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate 
increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy. 

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are 
paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations. 

Sincerely, 

Sid Snider 
PO Box 543 
Reddick, FL 32686 
snidersid@gmail.com 
(317) 41 0-6830 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Florida 
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Leighanne Boone at Sierra Club Florida Chapter at 
leighanne.boone@gmail.com or (415) 977-5500. 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Jerry Savas Ueese11563@yahoo.com) Sent You a Personal Message 
<automail@knowwho.com> 
Sunday, November 15, 2020 10:27 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC 

Dear Commissioner Art Graham, 

l?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club. 

I support solar, however, I do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like 
Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves. 
Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate 
increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy. 

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are 
paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations. 

Sincerely, 

Jerry Savas 
483 Kings Cross Rd 
Spring Hill, FL 34609 
jeese11563@yahoo.com 
(516) 978-6878 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Florida 
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Leighanne Boone at Sierra Club Florida Chapter at 
leighanne.boone@gmail.com or (415) 977-5500. 
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From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Leonard Cho (lchoOO@aol.com) Sent You a Personal Message <automail@knowwho.com> 
Sunday, November 15, 2020 7:24 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC 

Dear Commissioner Art Graham, 

This is a form of corporate graft. Allowing it would motivate voters to support laws preventing PSC employees from 
working in the industry they regulate, and endanger those cushy jobs you expect to get after leaving the PSC. 

l?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club. 

I support solar, however, I do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like 
Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves. 
Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate 
increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy. 

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are 
paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations. 

Sincerely, 

Leonard Cho 
7201 10th Ave N 
Saint Petersburg, FL 33710 
lchoOO@aol.com 
(727) 823-6004 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Florida 
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Leighanne Boone at Sierra Club Florida Chapter at 
leighanne.boone@gmail.com or (415) 977-5500. 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Nataliya Yakovleva (natashayakovleva2006@yahoo.com) Sent You a Personal Message 
<automail@knowwho.com> 
Sunday, November 15, 2020 10:25 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC 

Dear Commissioner Art Graham, 

l?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club. 

I support solar, however, I do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like 
Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves. 
Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate 
increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy. 

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are 
paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations. 

Sincerely, 

Nataliya Yakovleva 
2528 14th Ave SW 
Largo, FL 33770 
natashayakovleva2006@yahoo.com 
(352) 214-9114 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Florida 
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Leighanne Boone at Sierra Club Florida Chapter at 
leighanne.boone@gmail.com or (415) 977-5500. 

1 



From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Paul Curtin (pacurtin@hotmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message 
<automail@knowwho.com> 
Sunday, November 15, 2020 4:25 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC 

Dear Commissioner Art Graham, 

l?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club. 

I support solar, however, I do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like 
Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves. 
Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate 
increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy. 

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are 
paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations. 

Sincerely, 

Paul Curtin 
25350 US Highway 19 N Apt 29 
Clearwater, FL 33763 
pacurtin@hotmail.com 
(727) 470-9418 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Florida 
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Leighanne Boone at Sierra Club Florida Chapter at 
leighanne.boone@gmail.com or (415) 977-5500. 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Myrna Goeller (mern2011@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message 
<automail@knowwho.com> 
Sunday, November 15, 2020 7:21 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC 

Dear Commissioner Art Graham, 

I can?t believe you guys are doing this! Incredible! 

l?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club. 

I support solar, however, I do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like 
Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves. 
Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate 
increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy. 

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are 
paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations. 

Sincerely, 

Myrna Goeller 
15614 Golden Bell St 
Winter Garden, FL 34787 
mern2011@gmail.com 
( 407) 840-04 76 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Florida 
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Leighanne Boone at Sierra Club Florida Chapter at 
leighanne.boone@gmail.com or (415) 977-5500. 



From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Gwen Magyar (suzanneq67@yahoo.com) Sent You a Personal Message 
<automail@knowwho.com> 
Sunday, November 15, 2020 4: 18 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC 

Dear Commissioner Art Graham, 

l?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club. 

I support solar, however, I do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like 
Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves. 
Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate 
increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy. 

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are 
paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations. 

Sincerely, 

Gwen Magyar 
621 Mojave Tri 
Maitland , FL 32751 
suzanneq67@yahoo.com 
(407) 620-4525 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Florida 
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Leighanne Boone at Sierra Club Florida Chapter at 
leighanne.boone@gmaiJ.com or (415) 977-5500. 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Jocelyn Stowell (midwife402@yahoo.com) Sent You a Personal Message 
<automail@knowwho.com> 
Sunday, November 15, 2020 4: 18 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC 

Dear Commissioner Art Graham, 

l?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club. 

I support solar, however, I do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like 
Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves. 
Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate 
increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy. 

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are 
paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations. 

Sincerely, 

Jocelyn Stowell 
2022 Lawson Rd 
Tallahassee, FL 32308 
midwife402@yahoo.com 
(850) 765-6869 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Florida 
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Leighanne Boone at Sierra Club Florida Chapter at 
leighanne.boone@gmail.com or (415) 977-5500. 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

J.m. Kostallas (kostaljm@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message 
<automail@knowwho.com> 
Monday, November 16, 2020 9: 15 AM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC 

Dear Commissioner Art Graham, 

l?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club. 

I support solar, however, I do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like 
Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves. 
Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate 
increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy. 

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are 
paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations. 

Sincerely, 

J.m. Kostallas 
1571 Foxboro Dr 
Palm Harbor, FL 34683 
kostaljm@gmail.com 
(516) 967-9266 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Florida 
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Leighanne Boone at Sierra Club Florida Chapter at 
leighanne.boone@gmail.com or (415) 977-5500. 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Patty Poock (patan2@hotmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message 
<automail@knowwho.com> 
Monday, November 16, 2020 8:58 AM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC 

Dear Commissioner Art Graham, 

l?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club. 

I support solar, however, I do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like 
Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves. 
Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate 
increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy. 

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are 
paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations. 

Sincerely, 

Patty Poock 
3795 N lndianriver Dr 
Hernando, FL 34442 
patan2@hotmail.com 
(352) 637-7108 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Florida 
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Leighanne Boone at Sierra Club Florida Chapter at 
leighanne.boone@gmail.com or (415) 977-5500. 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Susan Campbell (susancfp@msn .com) Sent You a Personal Message 
<automail@knowwho.com> 
Monday, November 16, 2020 8:56 AM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC 

Dear Commissioner Art Graham, 

l?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club. 

I support solar, however, I do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like 
Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves. 
Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate 
increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy. 

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are 
paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations. 

Sincerely, 

Susan Campbell 
472 Arbella Loop 
The Villages, FL 32162 
susancfp@msn.com 
(352) 205-4663 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Florida 
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Leighanne Boone at Sierra Club Florida Chapter at 
leighanne.boone@gmail.com or (415) 977-5500. 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Lloyd Goodman (o1dlloyd48@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message 
<automail@knowwho.com> 
Monday, November 16, 2020 8:49 AM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC 

Dear Commissioner Art Graham, 

l?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club. 

I support solar, however, I do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like 
Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves. 
Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate 
increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy. 

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are 
paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations. 

Sincerely, 

Lloyd Goodman 
3721 E Turquoise Dr 
Hernando, FL 34442 
old1loyd48@gmail.com 
(817) 773-8066 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Florida 
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Leighanne Boone at Sierra Club Florida Chapter at 
leighanne.boone@gmail.com or (415) 977-5500. 
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From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Michael Duffy (duff60@juno.com) Sent You a Personal Message <automail@knowwho.com> 
Monday, November 16, 2020 8:49 AM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC 

Dear Commissioner Art Graham, 

l?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club. 

I support solar, however, I do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like 
Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves. 
Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate 
increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy. 

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are 
paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations. 

Sincerely, 

Michael Duffy 
1412 Canton St 
Orlando, FL 32803 
duff60@juno.com 
(407) 894-6566 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Florida 
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Leighanne Boone at Sierra Club Florida Chapter at 
leighanne.boone@gmail.com or (415) 977-5500. 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Matt Parker (88matt07@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message 
<automail@knowwho.com> 
Monday, November 16, 2020 8:45 AM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC 

Dear Commissioner Art Graham, 

Duke Energy has consistently run roughshod over its own customers with outrageous charges combined with third-world 
level service to those of us who live in rural Florida. Tell Duke Energy "NO" to this greedy scheme, and force them to be 
held accountable for the absolutely absurd treatment of their Florida customers - from price gouging all customers to 
failing to provide reliable electricity for the rural citizens of this state. 

l?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club. 

I support solar, however, I do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like 
Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves. 
Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate 
increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy. 

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are 
paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations. 

Sincerely, 

Matt Parker 
14530 SE 26th St 
Morriston, FL 32668 
88matt07@gmail.com 
(352) 215-44 78 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Florida 
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Leighanne Boone at Sierra Club Florida Chapter at 
leighanne.boone@gmail.com or (415) 977-5500. 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Andrew Hales (andy@floridavillasmanagement.com) Sent You a Personal Message 
<automail@knowwho.com> 
Monday, November 16, 2020 8:44 AM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC 

Dear Commissioner Art Graham, 

Typical Florida Corruption, Donald has gone now guys let's get back to normal life and stop big business running 
everything for the rest of us. 

l?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club. 

I support solar, however, I do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like 
Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves. 
Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate 
increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy. 

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are 
paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations. 

Sincerely, 

Andrew Hales 
3225 W Orange Country Club Dr 
Winter Garden, FL 34787 
andy@floridavillasmanagement.com 
(321) 746-1946 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Florida 
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Leighanne Boone at Sierra Club Florida Chapter at 
leighanne.boone@gmail.com or (415) 977-5500. 
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